
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 2022   
 
Dear Parent / Carer,    
 
Invitation to attend The Portsmouth Academy 'Meet the Team’ Event   
 
It is my pleasure to invite you into The Portsmouth Academy this September to come and meet myself, our 
Senior Leadership Team and the Pastoral Team who will be working closely with your child over the next 
academic year.   
 
I would like to invite you to attend a ‘Meet the Team’ evening which will be held at the school in early 
September. Each year group will have its own event, with the evenings providing an opportunity for you to 
engage with the school more than ever before. I am aware over the past two years there haven’t been as 
many opportunities as there normally would be to engage in your child’s education.  
 
These events will provide you with an opportunity to meet myself and hear about the direction of travel of The 
Portsmouth Academy. There will be a short presentation from your child’s Head of Year about the months and 
terms ahead, as well as the chance to meet their tutor – they will be your first port of call if there are any 
pastoral issues you wish to discuss. A tour of some areas of the school will take place to showcase the very 
best of the Academy – from the ‘Aspire’ building to our new Science labs built over the summer holidays.   
 
‘Meet the Team’ Evenings for Parent / Carers for the following year groups:   
 

• Year 7 Parent / Carers Meet the Team Event, Tuesday 13th September, 6pm – 7pm at TPA   
• Year 8 Parent / Carers Meet the Team Event, Tuesday 20th September, 6pm – 7pm at TPA   
• Year 9 Parent / Carers Meet the Team Event, Wednesday 21st September, 6pm – 7pm at TPA   
• Year 10 Parent / Carers Meet the Team Event, Thursday 22nd September, 6pm – 7pm at TPA   
• Year 11 Parent / Carers Meet the Team Event, Thursday 15th September, 6pm – 7pm at TPA   

 
Each event will have a specific focus on information that’s important to your child’s year group. My aim is to 
ensure you leave the event with a firm understanding of what The Portsmouth Academy stands for, as well as 
insight into important information for the year ahead that matters most to your child.   
 
Please may you R.S.V.P to this letter by completing our online form here. I look forward to welcoming you.   
 
Yours sincerely,    

 
 
 

A Woodall 
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